
 
 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

We again thank all our parents and carers for all your tremendous support with our online remote learning. It is great to 

see the wonderful lessons being created by our teachers and the amazing work being completed by our students.  

 

We encourage all students to keep completing their oonline work to the best of their ability. As you may be aware, Term 

2 remote online learning will end on 22 May for our Prep – Year 2 students, with our last week of remote learning being 

next week (Week 7).  

 

All Prep – Year 2 students are set to return to school on Tuesday 26 May. We welcome you all back and cannot wait to see 

you all! Please make sure that you read the Principal message and all communication on Compass for all details and 

information. 

 

We continue to have amazing work produced by our students in P-1. The below examples are only some of the work that 

is being uploaded online by our P-1 students. We wish we could include them all. 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Aarna from - 1EZ -  Aarna was asked to brainstorm words they 

remembered with the /aw/ and /au/ digraphs, and to draw a picture 

to match. Aarna brainstormed words, and also wrote a sentence 

for each word. So impressive! 

 

Petueli – PMT - Petueli used the sounds the class has learnt to 

write a sentence. Keep it up! 

 



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Aayan - 1HP – The Grade 1's have been looking at some Julia Donaldson books and focusing on some of the wonderful 

features she uses in her books; like repetition, onomatopoeia, alliteration and voice. Aayan has created a fantastic book 

which includes some of these features and he has taken great pride in his work. Well done! 

 

 

 

 

 

Ovi– PMT – Ovi used the tool from the math’s toolkit for 

subtraction. Wonderful work! 



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

To continue to support and promote your child’s learning, we encourage families to continue to ask your children the 

below questions: 

 

- What did you learn today? 
- How did you do? 
- How can you improve on your learning? 
- What are you most proud of? 

 

These questions create opportunities for informative conversations and provide a scipt for discussion.  

 

Thank you and we look forward to seeing all Prep – Year 2 students back at school on 22 May.  

 

We cannot wait to see you all! 

 

Kind Regards, 

 

 
 

Matt Naudi 

Assistant Principal, Prep – Year 1 

Zohan - 1BS - who has consistently participated and followed instructions in 

remote French lessons. He has provided Ms Lam with not only with excellent 

work, he also makes her smile in his video clips with his happy disposition and 

creativity. Awesome work! 

 


